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October 21, 1982

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
ACT REQUEST
Mr. J.N. Felton

Director, Division of Rules & Records FOIA"@J - O3
Office of Administration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission &C 'd /O -DS-P
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Felton;

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, please make
available at the Commission's Public Document Room in Wash-
ington D.C the following documents:

1) Diablo Canyon's request of 5/25/76 for an extension
of the Construction Permit's construction completion
date as referenced in a 7/6/76 letter from Joan F.
Stolz (NRC) to John C. Morrissey (Pacific Gas and
Electric.) Docket # 50275

2) San Onofre's 3/31/78 request for an extension of the
Construction Permit's construction completion date
as referenced in a 7/10/78 letter from K. Baskin (S.
Cal Edison C.) to William Miller (NRC.) Docket #
50361

3) Letter of 3/16/78 from Margorie Mlynczak as referenced
in a 10/16/78 letter from E.H. Crews (S. Carolina
Electric & Gas Co.) to H. Denton. Docket # 50395

4) Findings of 2/20/79 Caseload Forcast Panel visit as
referenced in 2/14/79 memorandum from R.A. Benedict
to Robert L. Baer. Docket % 50382

5) J.H. Drake's 8/16/79 letter as referenced in a 9/4/79
letter from Drake (S. Cal -Edison Co.) to H. Denton.
Docket # 50361

6) 2/2/79 letter from C. Reed to 0.D. Parr as referenced
in a 9/24/79 request from Commonwealth Edison to H.
Denton. Docket $# 50373

7) Findings of 9/9/80-9/10/80 Caseload Forcast Panel
visit as referenced in 8/27/80 memorandum from H. Rood
to A. Schwencer. Docket # 50361
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8) 7/13/82 announcement of fuel load date revisions as
referenced in a 7/26/82 meeting summary by E.A.
Licitra. Docket $ 50528

If you or your staff have any questions, I can be reached at
the Union of Concerned Scientists' Washington office at (202)

296-5600.

I appreciate your prompt attention to this reguest.

Yours sincerely,
Orbpir S Ml

Andrew Steckel



